
Lock Picking Meeting

It&rsquo;s been far too long since our last lock picking meeting. Our next one will be at the Irish Lion  next Thursday (July
2nd) from 7-10pm. Anyone is welcome to attend and first timers are more than welcome. Feel free to bring your locks
and picks, and if you have neither we will have plenty of both to go around. I do ask that if you plan to attend that you
give us a heads up so we can be sure to have a large enough table reserved, contact at bloomingtonfools dot org. 

Fraternal Order Of Locksport
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